
 
 

URGENT: A4PEP CALL TO ACTION 

CONTACT YOUR LEGISLATORS – 

ASK THEM FOR A NO VOTE on 

HB24-1448, New School Finance Formula 

 

The current school finance formula is certainly flawed. 
However, HB24-1448 is rushing through the Legislature in 
the final days of the session with minimal stakeholder 
input. This bill shifts education funding around with no 
additional or sustainable revenue. 

 

Tell your legislators to oppose the bill for these reasons: 

• While addressing elements of equity, the proposed bill 
ignores the need for adequate funding. Adequacy 
studies have not been done. 

• The bill would negatively affect school funding 
sustainability, forcing a return to the “Budget 
Stabilization Factor," which created significant 
problems. 

• It lays the groundwork for vouchers...a step toward 
privatization of public education. 

• If a November ballot measure to reduce property tax 
passes, this bill would cause further cuts to school 
funding. 

 
NO REVENUE, NO REWRITE! 
 


